

The Boardwalk Chapel

Post Office Box 602 Wildwood, New Jersey 08260

www.boardwalkchapel.org www.facebook.com/boardwalkchapel

April 2015 Issue 2

Director

Rev. James Zozzaro boardwalkchapel@gmail.com (609) 522-8489

Admin Assistant

Elizabeth Horst eghorst@gmail.com (518) 567-4301

Upcoming Events:

Work Weekend 1: May 1-2

Filled

Work Wk-end 2: May 8-9

OPEN

Work Wk-end 3 May 15-16

OPEN

Work Wk-end 4: May 22-23

Fillea

Concert: The Very Least Evening of May 23

Work Wk-end 5 May 29-30 OPEN

Giving:

PNJ Missions (BWC) 886 Belmont Ave., Suite 1 North Haledon, NJ 07508

Online:

http://boardwalkchapel.org/s
upport/make-a-donation/



What's New?

Spring is here and summer is approaching quickly! Here are a few highlights on the preparations that have been happening in the past month.

• Staff Positions: Praise the Lord, the summer staff now have House Parents! Rooms at the Dunn House are nearly filled, but there are four more



beds for volunteers. We are still looking for a drummer and a guitarist. Actors and evangelists are also welcome. See the website for more information and applications.

- Committee Meeting: Earlier this month, the PNJ Home Missions Committee met to discuss various ministries. Please keep our Director and other leaders in prayer as we look to where the Lord will open doors for the Chapel ministry this year.
- Spring Repairs: The Chapel water was recently turned on and several plumbing issues were discovered. Maintenance Coordinator Rich Seither is working on that and other projects, including a staff snack area, office space, and more shelving. There will be many other projects that need to be done, from construction and cleaning to painting and reorganization. In May, groups will be coming in to help clean and repair the buildings. There are still three weekends open for work teams. Will you join us?
- New Chapel Items: We have been working on an early order of Chapel shirts, and have some new merchandise including travel mugs, decals, and magnets. Many thanks to Ben Oslin who created this year's logo and Sandy Fenton for organizing all the details!

Prayer Requests and Needs

The ministry of the Boardwalk Chapel in Wildwood is the Lord's work and could not continue without the faithful support of our brothers and sisters. Please consider helping the Chapel in any way you are able.

Prayer Requests:

- Pray for wisdom in leadership for the Director, House Parents, and Coordinators.
- Pray that all the open staff positions would be filled and that the volunteer staff would come spiritually prepared to serve and fully funded for the summer.

Staffing Needs:

- Work teams are needed for the 2nd, 3rd, and 5th weekends in May.
- There is room for four more volunteers from June through August, including a guitarist and drummer to serve on the music team.

Physical Needs:

- Several bar tables and stools for the Chapel
- Kitchen cabinets, refrigerators, and gas stoves for the Dunn House
- Paper products for the season, such as plastic cups, napkins, and paper towels.
- Indoor paints for the kitchens, bedrooms, and other areas.

Are you able to help?

Please contact the Director or Elizabeth if you are able to help, have questions about any of the details, or would like to provide ideas or advice for the ministry. We are always happy to assist and grateful for your prayers and support!